
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Clients and Friends, 
 
Without a doubt, 2020 has been a year of both challenges and changes. ‘Business as usual’ has taken on 
unprecedented new dimensions, and we have all had to take dramatic steps to adapt to the times we have 
found ourselves living in. We are particularly appreciative of the business relationship that we have been able 
to maintain with you.  
  
We thank you for your continued faith in us and assure you of our commitment to offering the best-in-class 
legal services across our various practice areas in the coming year. 
 
This year, in lieu of corporate gifts, we have made a funding commitment to Women at Risk International 
Foundation (WARIF) in support of crucial services to vulnerable women and girls.  WARIF provides free clinical 
and forensic services, social welfare services, psychological support and a 24-hour crisis helpline to survivors of 
sexual violence. Their in-person services are available at the WARIF Centre, a fully equipped safe haven in Lagos, 
Nigeria which is run by qualified staff serving as first responders in cases of sexual violence. 
 
We wish you joy at Christmas and success and good health, to you and your loved ones in 2021.  
  
Aniekan Ukpanah 
Managing Partner 

 

 

              
 

https://twitter.com/uubolaw
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